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GWSSA OPERATING COMMITTEE MEETING – SPECIAL 
3025 E. SPANISH TRAIL ROAD, MOAB, UTAH 

April 1, 2022- 1:00 p.m. 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Gary Wilson at 1:01 p.m. at the Agency Office, 3025 E. 
Spanish Trail Rd., Moab, Utah. Other trustees present were Trisha Hedin, Preston Paxman, Rick Thompson, 
Ken Helfenbein, Jerry McNeely, Rani Derasary, and Dale Weiss. Dan Pyatt, Mike Holyoak, Rex Tanner, Brian 
Backus were absent.  
 

Others present were Dana Van Horn, Maggie Hamilton, Marc Stilson, and Cash Stallings.  
 
Discussion with the Division of Water Rights regarding the proposal by the USGS to install a gauge on 
the Pack Creek Bridge in Pack Creek the 2019 USGS report key finding valley fill aquifer has a much bigger 
recharge from Pack Creek than previously thought. USGS put in a temporary meter in 2020 on the bridge at 
Pack Creek, due to the recent fire, to monitor flooding. USGS is now proposing a more permanent meter to 
monitor and collect more data on Pack Creek. Grand County has agreed to pay for a portion of the long-term 
maintenance costs, with San Juan County, the State of Utah, and possibly Moab City.  
 
After much discussion, this item will be added to the next meeting agenda to be voted on.  
 
 
Vice President Wilson declared the meeting adjourned. Hearing no objections; the meeting adjourned at 1:54 
p.m. 
 
 
ATTEST:  

 
_____________________________ 

                                                                                           Dan Pyatt, Chairman 
_______________________________ 
Dana Van Horn, Secretary/Treasurer 


